
SRU Giving Day March 24!

March 24, 2023 is SRU Giving Day.
Chapter Vice President Tyler Ross has asked that we share that Theta Chi
Fraternity was NOT able to get listed on the list of Student Organizations.

So if you are inclined to donate to the Zeta Alpha Chapter of Theta Chi
Fraternity anytime between now and until midnight on March 24th
to help the chapter by supporting their "general operating fund"

used to help them in their day to day operation.

These donations do not go into the Helping Hand Fund.

Please follow the directions below:



1. Click here
2. Select "Give Now"
3. Enter the amount you wish to donate.
4. Complete your information.
5. On the "Make your Selection/Select a Designation" option
6. Scroll down and select Student Organizations
7. Scroll to the bottom and click the + sign next to "Other"
8. Type in - Theta Chi Fraternity
9. Then pic your payment option or Select "Check out" to use a credit card

and follow directions to complete your donation.

The first group to 50 donors is eligible for special awards.

On behalf of the entire Zeta Alpha Chapter, thank you for your consideration
and any contributions will be appreciated!

Kevin Krepinevich
Zeta Alpha Chapter

Chapter Advisor
Theta Chi Fraternity
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